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Dear PDC, 

This is in response to PDC Cast Number 158257 and the Late reporting of the 7-day pre-general 
election C-4 report. 

This was an oversight and I missed the filing date for the 7-day pre-general election report. I vaguely 
remember a reference to a need to file that report outside of the regular reporting schedule but did 
not receive any reminder about the importance of the upcoming deadline. 

 Cathy MacCaul 
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